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Comments: Domestic sheep do not belong in wilderness, whatever the historical precedent. Like cattle grazing,
the grazing of sheep benefits a few, while degrading the environment for the wild animals that belong there and
giving an excuse to kill predators that should be allowed to be part of the natural balance. STOP THIS
HARMFUL PRACTICE!



